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Final Report of the Administrative Commission for 

Trumbull Avenue Presbyterian Church 

to the Presbytery of Detroit 

May 24, 2022 

 

The Administrative Commission for the Trumbull Avenue Presbyterian Church was elected by 

the Presbytery of Detroit on July 13, 2021.  The AC was tasked with helping the church discern 

how to conclude its ministry as a congregation and to assist them in taking the necessary steps 

toward dissolution. 

On February 26, 2022, upon the recommendation of the Administrative Commission, the 

Presbytery of Detroit took action to formally dissolve the congregation. 

A Service of Dissolution was held on May 21, 2022 signifying the end of Trumbull Avenue’s 141 

year ministry in the Presbytery of Detroit.   

In the next 60 days, the Administrative Commission will pay any outstanding bills and will send 

the records of Trumbull Avenue to the Presbyterian Historical Society in Philadelphia.  The 

remaining funds (approximately $4,500) will be given to the Presbytery of Detroit to be used at 

the direction of the Planning & Visioning Team.  At the conclusion of these tasks, we will 

provided the Stated Clerk with the minutes of our work. 

Therefore, we move that the Administrative Commission for Trumbull Avenue Presbyterian 

Church be dissolved pending transfer of the remaining funds and records. 

It has been an honor to walk with the members of Trumbull Avenue and we continue to give 

thanks for their ministry over the last three centuries. 

In Gratitude to God, 

Members of the Administrative Commission 

Ruling Elder Diane Agnew 

The Rev. Eddie Jusino 

Ruling Elder Pamela Walker-Dawson 

 


